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A special meeting of the Oak Hill City Council was held on June 21 at 4:30 p.m. 
 

Call to Order 
The Mayor called the meeting to order and  announced the reason for the special meeting was 
to consider appointing Damita Johnson as City Manager. 

Roll Call 
The clerk called the roll as follows: 
 
PRESENT 
Mayor Daniel Wright 
Councilmember Thomas Oxley 
Councilmember Diana Janney 
Councilmember David Perry 
Councilmember Christa Hodges 
Councilmember Charles Smallwood, Jr. 
Councilmember Ronald Stephen Hayslette 
Councilmember Benitez Jackson 
 
Purpose of Special Meeting 
1. Consideration to Appoint Damita Johnson as City Manager 

Councilmember Oxley made a statement that he thinks it would be a good idea to continue 
with the interim agreements in place for six months. 
Motion - Enter into executive session for personnel reasons to discuss the appointment of 
Damita Johnson as City Manager. Only the council will be in attendance at the beginning 
and the Damita Johnson will be called in for an interview. 
 
Motion carried 7 - 0. 
Motion made by Councilmember Perry, Seconded by Councilmember Smallwood, Jr.. 
Voting Yea: Councilmember Oxley, Councilmember Janney, Councilmember Perry, 
Councilmember Hodges, Councilmember Smallwood, Jr., Councilmember Hayslette, 
Councilmember Jackson 
Upon return from executive session the Mayor announced the reason for the executive 
session was to discuss the hiring of Damita Johnson as City Manager and to conduct an 
interview. 
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Motion - Leave executive session and return to regular session. 
 
Motion carried 7 - 0. 
Motion made by Councilmember Perry, Seconded by Councilmember Janney. 
Voting Yea: Councilmember Oxley, Councilmember Janney, Councilmember Perry, 
Councilmember Hodges, Councilmember Smallwood, Jr., Councilmember Hayslette, 
Councilmember Jackson 
Motion - Appoint Damita Johnson as City Manager effective July 6, 2022. Her salary will 
be based on the current package as interim until January 1, 2023.  The salary packages of 
David Kirk, Valerie Vaughn, and Charles Pannell will also be continued until January 1, 
2023.  
This motion was made by Councilmember Perry in conjunction with Councilmember 
Oxley. 
 
Motion carried 7 - 0. 
 

Adjournment 
There being no further business appearing, the meeting adjourned. 
 
 
___________________________                    _______________________ 
       Daniel E. Wright, Mayor                              Damita Johnson, City Clerk 


